
         Quanah High School 

    School Board Report-September 2018 

 

Current Enrollment: 

153 Students: 47 Freshmen, 35 Sophomores, 38 Juniors, and 33 Seniors.   

9 transferred out, 4 new students, 3 students returned who were here before, 1 is now home 
schooled and 1 left to get his GED.  Our enrollment is down 4 students, compared to last year.     

Our Staff Lounge has a new look! 

     

We took a break from our Staff Development for a little friendly competition QHS vs TMS: 

 

Fish Camp was a Success!  Students and Parents followed the students’ schedules, as the 
bells rang.  We want to thank The Three Rivers Foundation for sponsoring our t-shirts. 



 

QHS held our Class Ring and Letter Jacket Ceremony on Friday, August 31st.  Congratulations 
to these students on this momentous occasion!  PUHA Pride! 

        
  _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

              
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Who’s in your Tribe?   
Students were divided into groups of 8 and each 
assigned a “Tribe”.  The staff member of the Tribe will 
serve as a mentor for these students through-out the 
year.  The staff members also sent each of their Tribe 
members a Positive Postcard.  



 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

A look ahead: 
*Homecoming-September 21st 
* 2nd six-weeks begins Tuesday, October 9th 
*Open House 2nd week in October: parents will pick up first report card.   
 

Thank you Mr. Burt and Brayson McSpadden 
for creating these metal works with “PUHA” 
and “INDIANS” on them.  After they are 
painted black they will be displayed, one on 
each side of the Library entrance.   


